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If you had been at September’s events… 

 

 

 

 

Past Grand Knights 

Dinner was held 

 

 

                     

 

 

Gifted Baptismal 

Crosses for Baptisms 

at the Church 

 

 

 

Bingo at the 

K of C Hall 

Monday. 

Doors open @ 5pm 

Games start @ 6pm 
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Grand Knight’s Message 

Worthy Knights and Ladies 

Welcome to October!! 

To start a huge thank you goes out to all who helped to make our Past Grand 
Knights Dinner a success. Most importantly to Rick Dicico for taking the reins 
and making this event happen. 

And a big Thank You to our Past Grand Knights Brian Volman, Hector Colon, 
Terry Galvin and Mike Deschaine. 

As we move into the final months of the year we have many opportunities to 
help our parish communities. 

First on the calendar is dinner and a movie at St. Joseph Parish Hall Friday 
October 4th. We will be moving our Spaghetti Night to the Parish Hall to help 
support the movie night. Come out and support the Church and the Council. 

Next is a work day at St. Joseph’s on November 5th 8-112 where we will be 
cleaning up the landscape around the church. This is not a Knight’s only 
event; it is open to the whole church community. It will be a great 
opportunity to get to meet some other parishioners as well as let them see 
who the Knight’s are. 

There will be several other opportunities including the Family Beach Day 
Picnic and of course Trunk or Treat on October 25th. Keep an eye out for 
further details. 

I know that many of you look at your calendars and say I’m just too busy, and 
I understand that sentiment… but I ask you to look for one event you can 
participate in. As a council we need more people to get involved. We don’t 
need you at everything but one thing would be awesome, may hands make 
light work. 

August’s Baptism Cross Sponsor Joe Geisler 

Good of the Order: 

Knight of the Month Ron Hoenig 

Family of the Month Tony and Lenore Stoio 

Vivat Jesus! 

Bradley Hood 

Grand Knight 
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Navigator’sBLog 

Worthy Sir Knights 

Workday Saturday October 5, 2024,  8:00 am to Noon  St, Joseph Catholic Church Palm 

Bay, Florida. 

  

Annual Life Chain Sunday, October 6, 2024, at 2:00 pm  to 3:00 pm in front of St. 

Joseph Catholic Church, Palm Bay, Florida.  

Special thanks to Mark and Patty Zarraonandia for all the Life Programs that they do 

and especially to Mark for being our Life Program Director. 

  

Fourth Annual Family Beach Day Sunday, October 13, 2024 at the Howard E. Futch 

Memorial Park 113 Paradise Blvd. Indialantic, Florida 

Special thanks to Michael Deschaine for heading up this event. 

  

Ministry Fair,Sunday, October 12 and 13, Immediately after all Masses,  Parish Hall St. 

Joseph Catholic Church, Palm Bay, Florida 

 

Blessing and Dedication to St. Joseph Catholic Church Renovation of Sanctuary with 

new Alter Saturday, November 2, 2024, 4:00 pm Mass 

Palm Bay, Florida with Bishop John Noonan, Diocese of Orlando.  (Honor Guard) 

 

Palm Bay Veterans Day Parade Saturday, November 9, 2024, 10:00 am.  More Details 

to Follow. 

  

Fourth Degree Exemplification for the Florida District of De Soto Province Saturday, 

November 30, 2024, Resurrection Catholic Church, Winter Garden, Florida (Candidates 

and Honor Guard) 

 

125th Anniversary of Patriotic Degree.  Corporate Communion and reception after the 

4:30 PM mass at Holy Name of Jesus on Saturday February 22, 2025. 

  



Third Degree Knights are highly encouraged to join the Assembly. Contact me or any 

4th Degree Member if you are interested. 

  

We are also looking for others to join our Honor Guard. Please contact any Color Corp 

member, SK Mike Deschaine or myself. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

SK Ron Hoenig, PKOY, PFOY 

Financial Secretary Council 7408  

Faithful Navigator Assembly 2932 

ron.hoenig@gmail.com 

618-604-8664 

 

 
                          
HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK 

Mike Deschaine at (321) 698-2136.  For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have 

some donated to us that would help alleviate the cost for those interested, until you are able to 

purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are not using or have no 

longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights. 
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Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 

Worthy Brother Knights, 

Will be back next month. 

Vivat Jesus 

Newsletter Editor 
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District Deputy Message

 
Worthies and Ladies All, 

Well the Lord kept us safe from Hurricane Helene and I feel very blessed. I 

certainly hope and pray all of you are in the same boat and if not please let us 

know. We are just about getting into October and our Holiday Season is just 

around the corner. I always look forward to this time of year which keeps us busy 

with all the festivities and preparations.  We should all be thinking of the most greatest event which is 

coming around the corner and that is the birth of our LORD JESUS CHRIST. We have some time before 

and some events that will get us prepared for his coming and we will be ready as Catholic Christians. I 

would like to talk about all the gifts and talents  that we all have to share with others and how a 

simple hello or a smile will sometimes make somebodies day. We as Knights of Columbus need to 

share with others as well like maybe asking a Catholic Gentleman to join us in this great Fraternity of 

ours. It is so easy today you click on your phone kofc.com/joining enter their name and the 

website sends the guy a text and they respond easy. We just all need to spread the word and invite 

these potential new brother Knights. I would really like to see this Council grow and get some new 

talent to help us help our community. I am a proud member of this Fraternity of ours and there are 

many things that we can be doing if we had the volunteers to do them. I believe the same old people 

are getting burned out and rightfully so and they wanna move on to other things and I get that too 

they deserve to. We are all brothers, and it breaks my heart when brothers lash out at brothers and it 

doesn't have to be that way but we are also human and we have breaking points and we all get 

frustrated. We, also all need to be striving to be Christ like and learn to forgive one another. I am here 

if anybody needs to talk if they want and will help out wherever and whenever needed but again we 

all have families, and a lot of people get spread thin so please help out where we can and keep up the 

great works in our church and community it's what we do we signed up to serve and Christ calls us to 

serve one another. 

  VIVAT JESUS, 

  PAT FARRELLY DD30 
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Pro-Life Corner 
 

On October 6th from 2pm to 3pm we will hold our Annual Pro-Life Life 
Chain.  Last year we held it outside of the Church, lining Babcock St. 
from the Church and going North.  The turnout was great, and we had 
the highest turnout of any church in South Brevard.  Let’s make it 2 
years in a row!  Patty and I will have the check-in table set up outside of 

the church by Babcock St.  This year it is important to spread the Pro-Life message with that 
Evil Amendment 4 on the ballot. Hope to see you at the Life Chain. 
I want to thank everyone who donated Twin Bed Sheets for our Pillow & Bed Sheet Drive for 
Genesis House.  The School kids stuffed my Honda CRV with enough pillows (57 Pillows) to 
where I can’t see out the back window.  I don’t yet have a count on the Twin Sheets but it 
sure looks like more than last year. 

Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

The Ladies have had a good start to our new year, but we would still like to 

add some new faces to our group. If your girlfriend, partner, or wife is 

interested, just ask them to come to one of our meetings. We are pretty 

much a social club and include lunch with our morning meetings on the 

second Tuesday of the month at 1130. Then we meet again the same night with the men on 

the fourth Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm. 

We hold an annual Genesis House Baby Shower every October and we’ve been doing this for 

over twenty years. We also hold an annual Fashion Show or Tea Party. This year we will have 

Fashions on February 22nd. We plan an annual Card Party which will be sometime in the 

Spring, date to be decided.  

The only requirement we have is that she is Catholic and over the age of 18. All the money we 

make is donated back to the Knights. 

So please encourage your loved one to join us. We’ll look forward to seeing her! 

 

Susan Burgess 

President 
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

The Via Dolorosa 

     Which means, The way of suffering.  It also represents the path Jesus took forced by Roman 

Soldiers on the way to His crucifixion.  To feel the suffering of Jesus we must follow the road he 

was forced to travel.  Not just in church but outside available when ever one needs to feel Jesus’ 

suffering and maybe compared to what we are suffering.  We can handle it better knowing the 

way to the cross, where death was eminent. 

     As an artist and sculptor and deacon, I have heard the calling many times.  I have officiated as 

deacon in the past 45 years doing the Stations of the Cross in the church and there were times I wanted to say them 

more often.  There came a whisper, unlike the wind that said, “Churches and Catholic schools need outside 

stations”.  One that can relate the feelings of myself and that of Jesus, mother Mary on that dreadful day, that will 

live forever. 

     The Stations would be sponsored by folks that want to remember a loved one. And there would be a smaller 

bronze plaque with their names or family names.  To be always remembered. 

     The path that follows the stations would be lined with bricks with names and or dates of sponsors of each brick.  

There will be 14 or 15 concrete benches along the path of bricks, hopefully a church committee would oversee the 

sale of bricks and benches.  I would suggest a few companies that sell the bricks, also the benches.  If need be. 

     As of this date the approximate cost including delivery to the parish along with the porcelain painting of the 

Stations and the smaller plaques, would be $2,900.00.  I need to state, I receive no payment or compensation for my 

art, it is dedicated to the Lord.  Anything over will be donated to the church or school.  There will also be needed 

concrete castings to mount the bronze plaques on.  I will supply a drawing for these.  For any other information 

please contact me.  In the Lord’s service I remain. 

Sincerely yours, 

Rev. Mr. Francis Falotico, sosm      

P.O. Box 60434 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

ffalotico@cfl.rr.com 

(Painting by:  Ben Stahl 1969, public domain) 

 

 

   

 

mailto:ffalotico@cfl.rr.com
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The Insurance Guy 

Nobody Left Behind 

When Father McGivney founded our Order, a key part of his mission was to help Catholic 

families attain a secure financial future. In keeping with that mission, Supreme Knight 

Patrick Kelly recently announced updates to our member benefits.  

Whether or not you are an insured Knight of Columbus, you are entitled to the 

Member/Spouse Fraternal Benefit. This is an accidental death benefit varies from $1,500-

$5,000, depending on your age, whether you are insured and how long you’ve been a member.  

The other updates I’d like to call out apply to insured members.  

Family Fraternal Benefit: It’s guaranteed-issue insurance up to $10,000 to any child under age 18, regardless 

of physical or intellectual disabilities. This also includes an automatic $5,000 death benefit for children who 

die before age 61 days, including stillbirths from at least 20 weeks after conception.  

Orphan Fraternal Benefit: provides $500 monthly to a member’s child who has lost both parents, up to age 

19. This benefit also includes up to $5,000 per year in college scholarships, with a maximum total of $20,000, 

per eligible orphan.  

Widow Benefit: offers surviving spouses of insured Knights the opportunity to purchase Knights of Columbus 

products, and she and her children are eligible for scholarships.  

We strive to bring Father McGivney's mission to life by offering you these valuable benefits. I would like to sit 

down with you to walk you through the benefits available to your family. Thank you, and I pray that Blessed 

Michael McGivney watches over our families this month.  

Vivat Jesus! 

John Barfield, CLTC, FICF 

(Cell) 407-433-5421 – (Office) 321-294-3086 

Email: John.barfield@kofc.org  

Website: www.johnbarfieldkofcbenefits.com 

 
 

 
 

mailto:John.barfield@kofc.org
http://www.johnbarfieldkofcbenefits.com/
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Columbus Club Corner 

 

High Brothers, 

 

Still need more of you to step up and join the Columbus Club. 

We take care of the building and grounds and staff for our rentals. 

You should feel proud of our Council and building. 

Meetings are before our business meeting the 2nd Thursday of each month at 6:30 pm. 

At our next Council meeting October 10th, I will have a sign-up sheet for those of you that 

can help paint the inside of our hall either late October or early November. 

Frank 

540-429-2626 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Bingo - Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. The Jackpot for the big game this 

week will start at around $950. Some of our games have payouts around $150.00. 

Food and Drinks are being served. We have Hamburgers and Fries on the Monday 

night menu. Our Chicken salad sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also popular items. Take a break from the 

mundane routine and get out Monday Night to hone your Bingo skills.  Each attendee is given a blue 50/50 

ticket that is entered in the end of month drawing which awards the winner with a cash prize totaling 

around $200 on some months. You can have a light dinner and pick up an ice cream treat at the mid-way 

break. Look forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 

Friday Spaghetti Dinners (First and 3rd Friday) 

  Come out and listen to Captain Jack perform some good oldies rock and roll and some country classics 

while having spaghetti with your friends. Elin and I along with a few friends attend often, and what a deal, 

$10 covers everything but your beverage! 

Saint Lukes Roundtable 

Was held on Sept 17th, Mike Lacy and his wife always provide great food, come  join your fellow nights in a 

pleasant evening out. 

Grand Parents Day 

Unfortunately, due to the pending hurricane, school was cancelled and along with it Grand Parents day, at 

the school. 

Past Grand Knights Dinner 

Was held on Sept 28, Rick DiCiccio arranged a great evening with Mike Lacey and his team from Saint Luke's 

cooking and served a prime rib dinner with delicious potatoes and green beans. This was in honor of Hector 

Colone, Mike Deschaine, Terry Galvin and Mississippi Brian...................I think it safe to say a good time was 

had by all who attended. 

Sunday Pancake Breakfast 

Was held after the 8 am and 9:45am Masses on September 29th. There was a good turnout of both Knights 

to prepare and serve the meal, and patrons to eat it.    If you have not come out for the pancake breakfast, 

try it, we will help you get started on something and the veterans of breakfast....past, will gladly show you 
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the ropes. I must admit, my first couple of  tries to make a Mickey Mouse shaped pancake failed, but I 

eventually produced an edible pancake. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Oct 4th, spaghetti night will be at the church hall at 5pm, (Come help if you can,) movie at 6:30pm 

 Oct 11, Pat's retirement party 

Oct 13, Family  Beach Day picnic 

 

Community Director Tony Krzeminski 
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2023-24 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  Chad Stewart 
Family of the Month:  William and Kim Hubbard 
 
August: 
Knight of the Month:  Michael Walhberg   
Family of the Month:  Deacon Gary and Rosario Hessen   

 
September: 
Knight of the Month:  Ron Hoenig 
Family of the Month:  Tony and Lenore Stoio 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
November: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
December: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 

January: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
February: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
March: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
April: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
May: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 
 
June: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month: 

 

 

Knight of the Year:  
Family of the Year: 
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in October 

Month Date 
Event 

 1  

 2  

 3 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 4 
1st Friday Spaghetti Dinner at the Church 
Hall 

 5  

 6 Annual LIFE CHAIN at Church 2pm-3pm 

 7 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 8 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 9  

 10 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 11 Pat’s Retirement Party 

 12  

 13 Family Beach Day Picnic  

 14 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 15  

 16  

 17  

 18 3rd Friday Spaghetti Dinner at the Hall 

 19  

 20  

 21 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 22  

 23  

 24 SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM 

 25  

 26  

 27  

 28 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 29  

 30  

 31 
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Information 

+ Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social) 

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

William S. Adamo 

Luigi J. Berardi 

Patrick J. Farrelly 

Kenneth NC Friedel 

Mark A. Figura 

Terrence P. Galvin 

John Gomolka 

Robert K. Hoe 

Carl M. Kern 

Gerald L Lague 

Thomas L. Leggins 

Barry J. Lucas 

David J. Mancini 

Benjamin R. Pena 

Chistopher Rokosz 

Paul E. Sharkey 

Walter G. Smith 

William J. Thibault III 

Joseph A. Van Chieri Sr 

Richard J. Wombacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Get Listed in our 

Boosters Club 

 

Rick DiCicco, PGK  

Hector Colon, PGK 

Stephen Whitney 

Lois McManus 

Daniel Cochran 

Joe and Denise Giesler 

Ron and Judy Hoenig 

Frank and Anne Altro 

Kenneth Friedel Family 

Tony Krzeminski 

James Shellenback Sr. 

James Krempasky and Shirley 

Hollink 

Anthony Selario 

Fr. Jan Majenik 

Jerry Morris 

Lorraine Callagy 

Mike Wilcox 

 
 
 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per 

name or $10 a couple.  See the 

Financial Secretary for payment. 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

 
The Ladies Auxiliary 
Pat & Nancy Farrelly 

Ted & Maria Krus 
Rich & Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 
Michael Deschaine 

Tony Krzeminski 
Rick Di Cicco, PGK 

Frank Wahla 

 

 See the Faithful Comptroller for 
payment. 
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Information Cont. 

 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Eugene Callagy, Thomas Pernice, Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael 

Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, Patrick Steffens, Robert Meehan, 

Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim Chasey, Joseph 

Rinando, William Bloemen, Robert, Goldbach, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Pablo Molina, Bob Calarco, Joseph Fliss, Dirk Kraus, John 

Malys, Leonard Hill, John Davis, Thomas Gourley, Russell Baxter, 

Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, Thomas Good, Mary Farrelly, Claudia 

Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Norman Measel, John Reddy, Beryl 

Kruempel, Dennis Yangco, Dennis Vukson, Mark Schiro, Henry 

Gartner, Peter Arbona, Gary Von Dross,  PGK, PFN, FDW Bob 

Burgess, Gerald Burdick, Harry Vadney, William Hawk, Joseph 

Skoskie, Mike Brown, Paul Gallant, Tom Lipton, Robert Zerkowski, 

Carol Desmaris, Phil Rosaci, Jeanine Lembcke, Bill Stearly, 

Thomas E. Smith, Marietta Janutolo, Deacon John Dunlop, Sidney 

Durham, Bert Kaiser, Paul E. Phenix, Jr., Richard Wendt PFN, 

Fr. Robert “Bob” Hoeffner, Alain Fradette, 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 
 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website
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   Pictures from September 
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More Pictures 
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 

 
 

 

  

 

 



21 

 

 

           

 
 
 
  



22 

 

  



23 

 

 
 

  



24 

 

 


